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LETTER OF INTENT.

Within the frame of the Project Architect APEC, the
Monitoring Committees of Mexico and Chinese Taipei have
the intention to impel and to promote the interchange and
understanding of social, cultural and economic themes that
promote and develop a mutual approach of ideas and
technologies.

Also, we look forward to the futures of elimination borders
and offering to the common of the architects of the two
economies, the opportunity of the international mobility for
the architecture professional practice, with the benefits for
our societies, cultures and environments.

Therefore, we decided to establish a mechanism to explore
the possibility to barrier-free on architectural professional
serv?ges between the signatories of this letter.

Ivan Cervantes Erosa Chen Yin Ho
Chairman Monitoring Chairman Monitoring Committee
Committee of México of Chinese Taipei

Taipei, Taiwan 24 october 2008.



